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Emerald News 

It has been a bright and sunny first week back in Emerald class this week.  

We enjoyed a busy WOW day 
on Monday dressed up as 
different traditional tale 
characters. We worked with a 
partner to find number and letter 
clues outside to spell out our 
focus story, Little Red Riding 
Hood. In the classroom we 
explored different story activities 
including making stick and straw 
houses for the little pigs, a 
beanstalk for Jack and porridge 
for Goldilocks. It was a fantastic 
day! 

 

In Computing we will be learning to program 
simple moveable toys. This week we started to 
learn about positional language and had a go at 
being a human robot toy 
with a partner. We are 
using the words forwards, 
backwards, whole, half 
and quarter turn.  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Grainger 

 


